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Lord, the resurrection of Your Son has given us new life and renewed hope. Help us to live as new people in pursuit of the 

Christian ideal. Grant us wisdom to know what we must do, the will to want to do it, the courage to undertake it, the persever-

ance to continue to do it, and the strength to complete it.  

This half term’s value - Hope   

We hope that you have had a pleasant week and have managed to take a break from your home learning.  As we approach the Easter 

weekend we hope that you have been able to access the different Holy Week activities that were sent out last week. I know, in school, 

we have really enjoyed watching the videos and completing the activities from ‘Tales From The Miracle Book’. The information on how 

to access these resources were pinged out to you last week. Canon June will be doing the Easter Service live on Facebook on Sunday 

morning. If you would like to watch, then it can be accessed on the St Oswald’s Church, Winwick Facebook Page.  

The sun has been shining and it seems that spring is in full swing. It is wonderful to be able to go into the garden, feel the warm sun and 

hear the birds sing. Many families have enjoyed planting new life in their garden’s this week, taking the time to nurture and help seeds 

grow into thriving plants. As the prayer above says, the resurrection of Jesus on Easter Sunday gives us new life and hope. We hope 

that one day soon we will all be together again, that we will share in the delights of gathering with friends and family. We hope that we 

will all be together in school soon and that these testing and difficult times will be in the past. 

Thank you to all the parent’s who have shared photos with us of their children learning. Below are some of the pictures that have been 

sent to us. You can find more on our school website https://winwick.eschools.co.uk/website/home. If you would like to share any pho-

tos, then please email in to school and we will add them to the school website.  

On behalf of myself and the Winwick Team,  we are sending you Easter wishes, stay safe; our thoughts and prayers are with you all.   

Mr Henaghen 
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